
From: Francis Grunow
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DTE Curb Guidelines Proposal
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 11:25:00 AM

Dear Historic District Commission - 

Please stand strong and deny DTE's request to modify language that would change curb
replacement guidelines in  historic districts. 

As a corporation with a market value over $26 Billion, DTE should be ashamed that it is even
contemplating this change that undermines the value of Detroit's historic districts. In fact, it
sets a terrible precedent for communities all over the state of Michigan. Instead of looking for
ways to cheapen Detroit's unique built environment, DTE should be investing in our
communities.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Francis Grunow
34 W Bethune Ave, Detroit, MI 48202

-- 
Francis Grunow

 ++

313.717.4298 | francisgrunow@gmail.com

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious
when opening attachments or clicking links.
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